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August, 2022, Prayer Letter
"So then faith cometh by hearing, and hearing by the word of God," Romans 10:17.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Greetings in name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.
Freda and I have been busy, presenting the BEAMS ministry to
churches in Pennsylvania and taking boxes of Bibles to churches
for people to mail. In one church, we gave out 49 boxes. In that
same church, we met Bro. Geoff Gaus. He and his family are
getting ready to move to Zambia, where he has been called as a
missionary to win souls and plant churches. For his ministry in
Zambia, he has requested 100 English Bibles.

Each year, we ask churches to consider giving their
Vacation Bible School offerings to BEAMS for Bibles. This
year, we are hoping to raise $40,000.00 for 5,000 Portuguese
Bibles for missionaries in Brazil. Freda and I recently learned that a church near where we
live in Pennsylvania is giving their VBS offering to BEAMS for Bibles for Brazil! They
have already raised over $4,000.00 and are hoping to raise more.

René and Freda Freret

Matthew Henry, Missionary in India

Bro. Matthew Henry was brought to America by Dr. Julian Pope, founder
of BEAMS. He enrolled as a missions student at Baptist Christian College in Shreveport,
Louisiana, where Dr. Pope was Missions Director. Upon graduating, Bro. Henry was
ordained and returned to India as a missionary. For many years, BEAMS has supplied
Bibles to Bro. Henry. He has organized over 400 churches in India and trained hundreds of
preachers.

Thank You

Please continue to pray for Freda and me. We would like to thank each individual,
church, and pastor for your faithful prayers and support for us and the BEAMS Bible
ministry.

Your Missionaries,
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René and Freda Freret



